
                                    
   

 
 
 
8th July 2019  
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Year 6 Leavers Party - Visit to Plaza Cinema  
 
As a leavers treat for Year 6, they will be going to Plaza Cinema to see Toy Story 4 
The visit will take place during the school day on: 
 
Tuesday 16th July 2019 
 
The children will be having a snack while they are there (popcorn, drink & magic stars or fruit 
yolo) 
 
The majority of the cost will be paid for by school, but we are asking parents for a contribution of 
£3.00 to cover transport costs. 
  
School uniform should be worn.  Children will be back at school for lunchtime. 
 
Please return the reply slip, together with your £3.00, in a named sealed envelope by 
Friday 12th March 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Year 6 Teachers  

 

 
Year 6 Visit to Plaza Cinema – Tuesday 16th July 2019  
 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________ in class ________ to 
participate in the trip to Plaza Cinema. I enclose £3.00 to contribute towards transport. 
 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
 
Relationship to child _________________________________________________________ 
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